Reminder: Late Start Information for October 3, 2018

COLLINGWOOD
SCHOOL

REMINDER

Late Start: Wednesday, October 3, 2018

As we communicated previously and in response to our Leadership team recognizing the
importance of being able to bring our faculty together from both campuses to spend valuable
Professional Development time together, we will have a delayed start on both campuses on
Wednesday, October 3 at 9:30am. Please make note that we will have one other late start this
school year scheduled Thursday, January 31, 2019. Campus specific details and bus schedule
for October 3 can be found below.

Wentworth Late Start Information: Wednesday, October 3, 2018
« all morning practices and before school care is cancelled
e Morning drop-off will run from 9:30am-9:50am, with attendance taken at 9:50am
e JK drop-off at 9:30am-10am
o JK-3 timetable will run as usual beginning at 9:50am
o WW 4-7 timetable
o Attendance 9:50am-10:00am

o Block 2 classes 10:00am-10:40am
o Timetable as usual from 10:40am to end of the day

Morven Late Start Information: Wednesday, October 3, 2018

o classes begin at 9:30am
« all morning practices are cancelled
 there will be an abbreviated class schedule
— each class will meet for approximately 50 minutes.

Late Start Bus Schedule
¢ Please note that your regular pick up time will be adjusted by one hour. For example, if
the bus normally picks your child up at your location at 7:15am, it will now pick your
child up at 8:15am on October 3rd only.

o Buses will arrive at Morven between 9:00am - 9:10am.

¢ Shuttles from Morven to Wentworth will leave at 9:10am for arrival at Wentworth by
9:30am.




